
Verona Summer Music 

It’s Not Too Late! 
• We are still receiving email asking if it’s okay to sign up for 

Verona Summer Music 
• The answer is, yes you still can 
• It’s a wonderful way for upcoming 4th graders to get started 

on a band instrument 
• Awesome for this year’s 4th graders to help them as they 

move to up the HBW band program 
• Of course HBW and VHS students can continue to progress 
• Without the academic requirements of the school year, as 

well as playing on a daily basis, the progress is greater and 
the learning is more deeply established 

• We teach all concert band instruments, as well as guitar, bass 
guitar, and piano 

• Options include choir, concert band, jazz band, and theory  
• Any students that will be going into 4th grade and up can 

participate in our production of The Music Man  
• Check our website for lots of info and registration form  
• veronasummermusic.org 
• Email Mr. Morden if you still have questions  
• For those of you already signed up, we have begun the 

scheduling process and will get those out the last week of 
school.  

• Going to be great fun and we can’t wait to see you there!


